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Comments: | think Montanans should have a right to decide on something like this. We travel the Swan to get to
Kalispell to visit our kids. | can't imagine what kind of traffic this proposal would generate on that highway. Before
we know it, a four lane would be going through the Swan. The impact on the wildlife would be horrific, the cost of
traffic through that area would be significant. New highway, more policing, more services, and more cost to the
remainder of the state as those rich people don't pay taxes. They hire accountants to keep from paying.

We all ready have Bozeman and Whitefish and Kalispell, we have enough of big corporations and development.
If the rich people move in there, they start imposing their crazy ways on us and we hate it. We like Montana the
way it used to be. Logging, farming ranching and mining. All those ways of making a living will be gone if these
things keep going through and the only way to make a living is to be a service person working for the rich.



